
 

 

 

 

The Clarion City Council met in special session Tuesday February 25th, 2025, at 6:00pm in the in the basement of 

the Clarion Library with Mayor Heiden presiding. Present were Council members Dave Flurer, Dan Hennigar, 

Shayne Hennigar, Nick McOllough and Mike Ennis. Also, in attendance City Administrator, Joe Nelson CGD School, 

members of Clarion REC Center Board and 60+ citizens. 

Mayor Heiden called the meeting to order and gave some quick comments. The short agenda was approved. 

Motioned by McOllough seconded by Flurer to adjourn. All Ayes. (Motion passed 5-0). 

The meeting was given to Middleton to give an overview of where the city was in the process of this project and 

their commitments. 

Dr. Odland spoke on behalf of the REC Board and gave a quick presentation on the developments resulting in the 

design being made smaller and one level. He then proceeded to open it up for comments and questions in an 

open forum. 

No action was taken during the meeting. 

Motioned by Flurer seconded by S. Hennigar to adjourn. All Ayes. (Motion passed 5-0). 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Clint Middleton City Administrator  
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Clint Middleton, City Administrator   Rod Heiden, Mayor 


